
Continued over… 

 

 

Dates for the 

diary…. 

   

Wed 22nd 

May 
All Day Year 5 Trip to Tudor World Please make payments and give consent 

by 15th May at www.eduspot.co.uk 

Wed 22nd May  Year 4 extra free swimming 
session 

 

Mon 27th – Fri 
31st May  

 May Half Term Holiday  

Mon 3rd June  Inset Day School closed to pupils 

Tues 4th June  Children return to school  

Wed 5th June 4-6pm Aylesford Central Athletics 
Competition for years 5 & 6 

If selected, parents will need to transport 
their children to this event after school 

Fri 7th June All Day Year 4 Trip to Day of the African 
Child at St Paul’s Primary 

Consent and payment to be made by 
30th May at www.eduspot.co.uk 

Mon 10th June All Day Year 4 Trip to Botanical 
Gardens 

Please give consent and make payment 
on www.eduspot.co.uk by 4th June 

Tues 11th June  Eco Club baking contest and 
cake sale 

See info further on in newsletter 

Tues 11th June 2.20pm Violin Assembly Parents of violin players welcome 

Wed 12th June 4-6pm Aylesford Central Athletics 
Competition for years 3 & 4 

If selected, parents will need to transport 
their children to this event after school 

Fri 14th June 8.30-
9am 

Father’s Day Breakfast More info to follow 

Tues 18th June 12-3pm Yr 6 to Bridge House Theatre To see the Kings High production of the 
Addams Family. 

Wed 26th June All Day All Saints’ Sports Day Further info to follow 

Thurs 27th June  Non Uniform Day for donations 
for the Summer Fair tombola 

 

Fri 28th June 3.30-
5.30pm 

All Saints’ and Emscote 
combined Summer Fair 

More info to follow 

Tues 2nd July All Day Yr4 Instrumental and singing 
day at Warwick School 

More info to follow 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a few cases recently where parents have missed messages or reminders sent via 
our Teachers2Parents app. We have discovered that alerts need to be set up in your phone 
settings, rather than within the app - please see later in the newsletter for step-by-step 
instructions for making sure your alerts are set up.  
Wishing you all a lovely half term holiday when it comes and let's keep our fingers crossed for 
better weather for the second half of term.  

Kind regards, 
Mrs Sandra Sutherland 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
http://www.eduspot.co.uk/


Thurs 4th July  All Saints’ Reserve Sports Day  

Tues 9th July  Choir Event at Royal Albert Hall  

Wed 10th July  Transition Day Children spend the day in their new year 
groups/ schools 

Thurs 11th July All day Year 3 Trip to Twycross Zoo Please give consent and make your 
payments by 4th July at 
www.eduspot.co.uk 

Fri 12th July  School Reports Out  

Fri 12th July 9.30am Leavers Church Service All parents welcome 

Sun 14th July 10.30am Special Church Service for Rev. 
Diane 

All welcome 

Mon 15th July 2pm Year 6 End of Year 
Performance 

Parents/ carers welcome  

Tues 16th July 9.30am Rocksteady Summer Term 
Performance 

Parents of Rocksteady players welcome 

Tues 16th July 6pm Year 6 End of Year 
Performance 

Parent’s/ carers welcome 

Wed 17th July 9.10am Year 6 Leavers Assembly Parents/ carers of year 6’s welcome 

Wed 17th July  Leavers Disco More info to follow 

Thurs 18th July All Day Year 6 Trip to Twin Lakes More info to follow 

Fri 19th July  Break up for the Summer 
Holidays  

 

Summer is coming… 

Now the days are getting warmer please ensure all children have a water bottle in school they can 
keep in school for the week and then take home to clean at the weekend. Any hay fever 
medication should be taken and sun cream applied before school as the children are now playing 
out on the field most lunchtimes.  

Eco Club Baking Contest and Cake Sale 

On Tuesday 11th of June, Eco Club are running an Eco themed baking contest and cake sale. 
Children will need to bring in their cakes in the morning, they will be judged by the Eco-Club then 
sold after school on the playground. The money raised is going to go to towards redeveloping our 
nature area (that used to be a pond area), into a more useable space for the children.  
 
There will be prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd places (eco-friendly prizes). The theme for the baking 
contest is 'Eco'. So children could create any kind of cake they want and decorate with anything 
that is eco related (for example - plastic, conservation of endangered species, being bee-friendly). 
All entries will need a name, class and can be given a title. 

Afterschool Clubs 
 
Clubs will continue after half term from Tuesday 4th June as usual. There are still places available 
on Arts Insight Drama Club and Spaghetti Maths Club on Mondays, Kids with Bricks Lego Club on 
Tuesdays and Coding Club on Wednesdays. Please contact the club providers directly to sign up. 
Arts Insight Drama Club – Laura on 07540 874642 
Spaghetti Maths - SPAGHETTIMATHS.CO.UK 
Kids with Bricks - http://www.kidswithbricks.com/ 
Coding Club - 07780 984 331 or info@innovationpod.co.uk 

http://www.eduspot.co.uk/
mailto:info@innovationpod.co.uk


Rocksteady Concert 

The Rocksteady children once again had the opportunity to 
share their talent with the whole school during their end of 

term performance. They 
each performed a different 
song with their band and 
played a variety of 
instruments including the 
rhythm guitar, bass guitar, 
drums, keyboard and 
vocals. They did incredibly 
well- the staff, children and 

parents all very 
much enjoyed 
the musical 
interlude to the 
day.   

 

 

Year 3 Moving Monsters 

In Design Technology we have investigated pneumatic systems 

and then used our knowledge to design our own moving monsters 

with bulging eyes, sticking out tongues, waving arms and extending 

bodies!   

 

 

 

 

 

Special Service for Revd. Diane 

You may be aware that Revd. Diane is retiring this summer after eight years of dedicated service 
to the Emscote, All Saints’ church and school communities. We are delighted that she will be part 
of our Leavers Service on Friday 12th July. However, we would like to extend an invitation to a 
special service being held in church at 10.30am on Sunday 14th July 2024. The service will be led 
by Bishop Ruth, the interim Bishop of Coventry, and our federation choir are performing during the 
service. It would be wonderful for as many children and extended families as possible to attend 
and be part of that service so that we can say thank you and good luck to her. 



Contact Details 

If you have changed your phone number, removed a home number or moved house recently, 
please make sure you let the office know so we can keep your details up to date in case we need 
to contact you. If you have the Eduspot app please ensure you have notifications enabled or you 
will not get notified about text messages from the school. 

Please see the instructions below to make sure you can access all messages sent from school.  



Piano Lesson Availability 

If you are interested in 1-to-1 piano lessons for your child starting September 2024 during the school day 

please contact Suzanne Osborn at stepstonemusic@gmail.com  

 
 

 
 
Or follow the link https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats 
 
 
 
Princethorpe College – Summer Events aimed at prospective families. 
  
Our Open Evening will take place on Wednesday 5 June 2024 from 6.30pm to 8.30pm. This is an 
informal opportunity to look around the College and for children to participate in fun subject-related 
activities whilst parents chat to staff. Grove du Toit, our Headmaster, will also address visitors during the 
evening. 
  
The College campus is the venue for the National Schools’ Two Day Equestrian Event on Saturday 25 
and Sunday 26 May, which spectators are most welcome to attend. 
  
In June we will be holding the last of our Year 5 Taster Days, limited spaces are still available. These days 
give children the opportunity to spend a day at Princethorpe College, experiencing lessons and getting a 
feel for senior school life. 
  
Lastly the PTA Summer Fête, Motoring Festival and Art, Photography & Design Show takes place 
on Sunday 30 June 2024* Families are most welcome to join us from 2.00pm to 4.30pm. There will be a 
large collection of cars to view in the Motoring Festival, our pupils’ GCSE and A-level Art, Photography and 
Design work will be on display, and there will be plenty of stalls to browse and activities to take part in at 
our Summer Fête. Whatever their interests may be, we can guarantee a fun afternoon out.  *NB There is a 
charge of £2 per car which includes entry to all three events.  
  
To reserve places for the Open Evening and/or Year 5 taster days, parents can complete the relevant 
online forms at https://www.princethorpe.co.uk/visit or scan the QR code below: 

 
There is no need to pre-book for the Equestrian event or the Summer Fete.   
Entrance Examinations for entry to Princethorpe College in September 2025 will take 
place on Saturday 9 November 2024 and the deadline for registrations is Friday 27 
September 2024.Should any of your parents have questions regarding the 
admissions process, please direct them to the admissions team on 01926 634201 
or admissions@princethorpe.co.uk 
. 

 

mailto:stepstonemusic@gmail.com
https://heritage.warwickshire.gov.uk/whats
https://www.princethorpe.co.uk/visit
mailto:admissions@princethorpe.co.uk


 



  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


